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The Arthur A. Collins Legacy Association (AACLA) was formed on January 3, 2014 as a 

non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation controlled by a board of directors.   

The Arthur A. Collins Legacy Association (AACLA) was formed on January 3, 2014 and 

is committed to preserving and honoring the legacy and memory of Arthur A. Collins 

and the significant contributions he made in the world of communications, aerospace 

and defense technologies.  The AACLA is organized for the purpose of promoting 

education in the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM).   

We work to inspire and teach future generations by the preservation and display of 

artifacts, conducting educational events, and producing educational media related to 

Collins history. 

The Corporation is organized exclusively for charitable, educational, or scientific 

purposes, within the meaning of Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and 

controlled by a Board of Directors who serve without compensation.  The work of the 

AACLA is financed by grants and funds donated by generous individuals and 

foundations interested in the AACLA accomplishments. 


